NEWAYGO COUNTY REPORT

MARCH 2023

We met at the White Cloud Library on March 6 as we normally meet on the first Monday of the month.  We discussed the State convention and the lack of any discussion of the 37 resolutions that were passed unseen that are now on the parties website.

We have applied for a Texas Hold’Em license for the April 24-27, period and await approval.

We authorized up to $100.00 per month for adds in a local shoppers guide to raise awareness that there are Democrats here in Newaygo County.

Our fundraising committee will meet next Monday to complete plans for our August 12th Dinner and will have more information ready next month.

We are beginning a “Plan of Service” to the community by providing people each week to greet people at the Newaygo County Heritage Museum in Newaygo to aid them on being open and to let the people know that Democrats serve the community in many ways.

At next month’s meeting we will hear from the Region 10 Vice Chair of the Michigan Democratic Party Rural Caucus as our guest speaker.
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